Hovember 12, 1973.

The Children's Aid Society, 33 Charles Street East, Toronto 5, Ontario.

Dear Sir:

Re: 3.0.B.: Geseber 5/61.

At a recent meeting of our Admissions Committee your ward, was accepted for admission to our Hospital School. Would you please bring him to the Admissions Ward in our Hospital Unit at, or by eleven a.m. on Monday, December 3rd. You will be met there by the admitting physician and a social worker.

Enclosed please find two documents, the Admission Data Sheet, which should be completed and mailed as soon as possible to our Resident Records Office, c/o the Hospital School, and the Patient Information Sheet, which may be completed and brought with you on the day of admission.

An up-to-date list of any inoculations has received for infectious diseases will be required, as well as a list of any medications he may be receiving at the time of admission.

From the information presently available, the Committee felt that would be best suited for our Activity Unit. However, at a later date he could perhaps become a candidate for our Homes for Special Care program, as outlined in the enclosed folder.

We hope that your associations with our Hospital School will be pleasant, and that Youry will be happy.

Yours sincerely,

Admissions Clerk

/AG Enc.

c.c. to Sunbeam Home.